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COMING 
TOGETHER



Dear Fellow-Member,

Trust all of you and your near and dear ones are in good health and 

staying safe during these most challenging times.

We have entered into, what would have normally been the most 

exciting month at Catholic Club. Yes, I am talking about the buzz that 

precedes the Annual General Body Meeting. Unfortunately, due to the 

second wave of  Covid-19, for the second consecutive year we will not 

see the usual Pre-AGM humdrum at our Club this year.

The Club closed for all activities on the 27th of April 2021 and of course 

every one of you is well aware of the various Lockdowns that were 

announced by the State Government. The Club was permitted to sell 

takeaway liquor from the bar from the 20th of May 2021. We in Bangalore 

this time were more unfortunate to be badly affected by the second  

wave of Covid-19 and hence the State Government was unable to lift 

the lockdown on the 12th of May 2021, which was extended to 7th June

2021 and now further extended to the 14th of June 2021.

We as a community have been badly affected by this second wave of 

this pandemic. Many of our members have been infected by the more 

potent virus this time around and some have, unfortunately, even 

succumbed to it. We pray that God protects all of us from this deadly 

pandemic and also for those who are unwell that they may recover 

soon. We especially pray for the Souls of the Dearly Departed  to Rest in 

Peace and that their loved ones are consoled and comforted.

The Managing Committee had conducted a number of online 

programmes for the members which were relaxing during these 

stressful and frustrating times. These programmes were highly 

appreciated by the members.

The Youth team headed by Sean Pereira organised an Online Live 

Concert presented by the Catholic Club Youth Music Project in support 

of the BMSSS Disaster Relief Fund which was, in one word, Awesome. 

The concert which had some enthralling performances by the youth 

entertained the members for almost 2 hours. You guys are phenomenal. 

Seeing your performances at the Amateur NITE then at Via Dolorosa 

and now at the Virtual Concert, you guys never fail to surprise me with 

the depths of your incredible talent. To think that all of you put together 

this concert from your homes during the Lockdown is incredible. All of 

us at Catholic Club cannot be prouder of you.

A Vaccination camp in association with Cloudnine Hospital was 

conducted on Sunday the 6th of June 2021 for members and their 

friends wherein around 400 people were vaccinated. A big thank you to 

Marcus Pereira and our most efficient staff who assisted the Cloudnine 

staff to administer the vaccines in a very organised and orderly manner.

Also on Sunday the 6th of June 2021, 100 

Ration kits were distributed to all our staff 

including the security. We are grateful to 

Gaven Standon and Sudeep Daniel 

members of the club who donated 70 of 

these kits and the balance 30 were donated 

by the MC members and Vincent Pinto of  

the CCOT. Thanks to all of you for your kind 

generosity. God bless all of you

It is the official protocol of the Club that the 

Annual General Body Meeting and Election 

of the Managing Committee must be held 

within 90 days from the date of the closure of 

the Accounts on 31st March of every year. 

Due to non-availability of Accounting Staff, 

within and outside CC from the Statutory 

Auditors, due to the lockdown the accounts 

are yet to be finalised. The process for 

finalisation of accounts will begin once the 

lockdown is lifted and the club office is 

allowed to function. 

The Managing Committee  held its regular 

monthly meeting in a Virtual way  on 12th 

May 2021and it was resolved to put up to the 

General Body after consulting with the Rule 

Book Committee, to have the Year 2021 

Annual General Body Meeting and Election 

of the Managing Committee within 75 to 90 

days after the Club has received permission 

from the State Government to start its 

operations, including social gatherings.

Please watch for our messages announcing 

the Anti-Covid Vaccination camps which will 

be held at the Club from time to time. Please 

be Socially Responsible and Stay Safe. 

Kindly ensure that you follow the safety 

protocols of the club.

Warm Regards

Ricky Patel

President



Hearty Congratulations to our winner 
Ms. VASUDHA K TAVAG 

Membership No. : 7093



 https://zoom.us/j/96752240428?pwd=c1RTaWFlZTNaa1BjTlUvYzRDOW9yUT09 

Meeting ID: 967 5224 0428    Passcode: 000

We invite you and your families to join us on as we pray for those affected by Covid-Friday, 11th June 2021 from 4 to 5pm 
19 - for strength and protection.  brings us together along with UNITED IN CHRIST, the Faith Programme at Catholic Club
the esteemed presence of  ArchBishop of Bangalore Most Rev. Peter Machado, Msgr. Jayanathan & Msgr. C. Francis. 



LOOKING AHEAD WITH HOPE.
In a time when the whole world is still in a phase of 

transition, its time for all of us to look ahead and thank 
God for all the blessings. 

Join us along with Priya Calmiano 
on Friday, June 18th 2021 from 4 to 5pm.



SATURDAY, 
5TH JUNE, 
AT 6PM

Ever wondered what the lovechild of mys�cspirituality and modern day corporate world would 
look like? Welcome to Rumi & Kabir Consul�ng.The book shares real life experience of how to 
balance work and re-energise yourselves to the fullest.  Author Akbar Khwaja and Co-Author Nikhil 
Shama manage to keep the readers engage �ll the end with po try and prose aat the same �me. The 
session is moderated by noted Munira Sen, who is presently the Director of Common Purpose.



A beginners’s  guide to essen�al scie n�fic and ful Ayurvedic pr prac�ces 
AYURVEDA  The True Way to Restore Your Health and Happiness.

Here is a true beginner's guide to essential, scientific and 
useful Ayurvedic practices. The book 'Ayurveda' – A true 
way to restore your health and happiness is a recent 
release by Dr G.G. Gangadharan who is a champion for 
Ayurveda for the past three and a half decades!
He points out that our bodies are intelligent systems 
designed to keep most diseases at bay but we must pay 
more attention to the signals they give us. Doing so comes 

with the implicit promise of true restoration. It is a 
promise to restore your body and mind to its initial 
healthy state. Ayurveda has so much to offer; its simple 
application can transform daily life. In this book, you 
will find the secret to greater happiness through 
balance and long-lasting health-the idea that 
healthcare must address the individual as a whole and 
not just the disease.



RATION KIT
DISTRIBUTION 

be supportive
be alert

be careful
be kind

I have seen this epidemic destroy families & livelihood of 
people at very close quarters. This triggered us to do a 
small bit to help the staff & their families. I must commend 
the leadership of Ricky and your speed to action on this 
drive along with the inclusive nature of the MIC team by 
pooling their might for a good cause,

Please continue the selfless service for the community.
Best Regards,

Gaven Standon

Hi Ricky & the CC MIC team ….. 

it is with immense pride & appreciation I would like to thank you 

for stepping forward in helping our staff in the club with grocery 

kits. As the saying goes “your character is defined by the way you 

make people feel”, hats off to the CC team as you exhibited this 

trait. The reason Mr Sudeep Daniel & myself came up with this 

small gesture was to repay our dues to the staff for their selfless 

service and fortitude exhibited during these very trying times.







VACCINATION CAMP
be supportive

be alert
be careful

be kind

A Vaccination camp in 
association with Cloudnine 
Hospital was conducted on 
Sunday the 6th of June 2021 
for members and their friends 
wherein around 400 people 
were vaccinated.
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